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September 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
Welcome to the Foundation Phase. We are looking forward to getting to know you all and welcoming you to 
school in September. 
 
In the Foundation Phase teaching and learning is a whole team approach.  As a staff we are keen to work 
alongside parents to provide quality early learning experiences for your children. The continuity between each 
of the learning bases is key as learning areas are for all pupils.  We aim to provide a curriculum that is based 
on the children’s strengths and difficulties as well as their areas of interest and to promote our key Christian 
values.  We wish to encourage active learning and application of skills to enable children to become confident, 
independent learners. 
 
As a team we have worked very hard to ensure your child’s learning environment is safe and secure as well 
as a happy and inviting place to learn.  
 
The Staff team 
Ladybirds led by Mrs Martin  
Honeybees led by Mrs Butterworth.   
Support staff: Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Singleton, Mrs Linney, Mrs Barber and Mrs McCabe 
 
For Autumn term the children will have PE lessons each Monday afternoon, so please ensure that your child 
has a full PE kit that has been named with them in school. 
 
Our Topic for the Autumn Term will be ‘All About Me’.  We would like to find out everyone’s likes and dislike 
as well as seeing how we are all different. We will have lots of fun investigating how the body works in PE 
lessons, we will be looking at the senses, where we live and the surrounding area and much more. 
 
We have been using a video to help explain to the children the importance of washing their hands frequently.  
We will be showing this video again to the children in September as well as encouraging them to wash their 
hands.  However, please feel free to watch the video at home as talking with your child about this process will 
help us greatly when we return.   
Please find the video here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XUXDX0WFyno  
 
We look forward to getting to know you all in the Autumn Term. 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
The Foundation staff team 
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Mrs Martin             Mrs Butterworth 

Ladybirds Class Teacher            Honeybees Class Teacher 
                                                EYFS leader & SENCo 

 

‘Learning and Caring Together in Faith’ 

 


